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Diversion Routes


On Tuesday 25th August night works will take place on the Dublin inbound & outbound carriageway with a full road closure on Stradbrook Road from the Monkstown Road junction to the Newtown Park Ave junction. Traffic going outbound and wishing to access Deansgrange will be diverted onto the Monkstown Road and will follow the diversion route via Carrickbrennan Road and Monkstown Avenue.  

Traffic coming inbound from Deansgrange will be diverted onto Newtownpark Avenue. From there they will be diverted via Fleurville and Carysfort Avenue. Traffic coming from Monkstown will be diverted onto Alma Road and then via the N31 at Newtown Avenue.

On Wednesday 26th August night works will take place on the Dublin inbound & outbound carriageway with a full road closure on Temple Hill from Monkstown Road junction to Newtownpark Avenue junction. Traffic going outbound and wishing to access Deansgrange will be diverted onto Monkstown Road and will follow the diversion route via Carrickbrennan Road and Monkstown Avenue.

Traffic coming inbound from Deansgrange will be diverted at Deansgrange Road junction onto Rowanbyrn. From there they will be diverted via Fleurville and Carysfort Avenue. Traffic coming from Newtownpark will be diverted via Fleurville & Carysfort Avenue also. Traffic coming from Monkstown will be diverted onto Alma Road and then via the N31 at Newtown Avenue.








